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Race, Ethnicity, & Inclusion Work Group 

 

Form follows structure was a key take-away when the Region Review Implementation Committee (RRIC) 

joined the Race, Equity, and Inclusion Work Group (REI) on Monday, December 7th, for its monthly 

meeting. A rich dialogue around regional, national, and global perspectives on professional development 

was started and plans made for it to continue. Areas of discussion included accessibility such as funding, 

travel and border restrictions; bias and cultural impact; the dynamic needs of institutions; and international 

outreach efforts in progress. 

 

Other important updates include: 

 The unveiling of the REI website and dialogue box in January. 

 The third leadership training is scheduled for February 5th from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. CT. 


